
 
Statewide Email 

DATE SENT: February 19, 2023 

FROM: Lisa Cook 

TO: FCS Business Officers 

Via: FCS-BUSINESS-OFFICERS-L@LSERVE.FLDOE.ORG   

SUBJECT: Safety in Private Spaces Act Compliance Certification Form 

 

This is just a reminder that Form FCS-SPSA 6A-14.00612, the Safety in Private Spaces Act Compliance 

Certification form is due for existing facilities on or before April 1, 2024. You may certify all your 

facilities using one form by attaching your collegewide facilities inventory, or you may submit a form per 

campus using the applicable facilities inventory, or you may certify each building separately – however 

you choose. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

Thank you, 

Lisa 
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